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The office has started working with our auditing firm to provide them with the information for 

the upcoming audit. 

The office has processed the liens for most past due road maintenance accounts. 

The paving project for 6th street Makuu Dead End and 14th Kaloli Dead End has started.  The 

paving project for 12th Paradise to Kaloli will be starting by the end of the month. 

The warehouse was broken into over the weekend again, so I really have no road maintenance 

information for you because they stole the computer among a list of other things. 

The 2500-gallon water tank at the activity center that feeds the bathrooms has a leak and 

needs to be replaced.  The cost is about 4900 dollars plus installation.  I don’t have the 

installation price yet.  They will be out next week. 

 


